
 

 
 
Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Seacole Charity Day  
 
Students in Seacole House are preparing a day of fundraising events for Seacole Charity 
Day, which will be held on Tuesday 26th March 2024. 
 
Fundraising activities include an easter egg hunt, bake sale, raffles, competitions and a 
Harry Potter Quiz in the library at the end of the academy day. All the activities, except the 
quiz, will take place in the Main Hall starting from lesson 5 (12.30pm-2.10pm). Rest assured, 
any Seacole students taking part in hosting the activities will be asked to catch up on any 
work that was missed. 
 
All proceeds raised on the charity day will be donated to Gillingham Street Angels, a charity 
which we will also continue fundraising for throughout this academic year.  
 
Gillingham Street Angels are a charity which first was set up in 2018 with the mission to help 
eradicate homelessness within the local community. The charity’s popularity quickly grew 
amongst the Medway community and as of December 2023 have helped to support over 
120,000 members of the local community through the various services they offer. Some of 
these services include a local food bank, wellbeing support, hot food café and a charity 
shop.  
 
To help support some of the services above students can also donate any non-perishable 
goods, clothes, unwanted gifts, and toys. Any donations should be taken to the English 
office.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Hannah Keers 
Head of Seacole House 
 
 


